August 25, 1983

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Der Boghosian 32 Glenwood Rd. West Hartford, CT 06107

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Der Boghosian:

We wish to express our appreciation for the generous donation you have made in the amount of \$1,000.00 towards our Stewardship program for 1983.

As you know, St. Vartan Cathedral and the Diocesan Complex depend on many varied fund-raising activities in order to continue their important work. We are proud to say that the contributors to our Stewardship Program which is an integral part of the Archbishop's Pacesetter Fund are among the most open-hearted and vitally committed individuals to our cause. Your participation is indeed recognized because of your continued dedication and support to our work at the Diocese. This encouragement on your part permits us to perform our tasks more effectively for the benefit of our beloved Armenian Church and its people.

Once again, we thank you for your gift which will go far in helping us to preserve what the generations of Armenians in this country have worked so hard to build, and to continue meeting the challenges of changing times with confidence and success.

Respectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson Exeuctive Director

Enclosure: Receipt No. 5240

FAS:mb